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UDNY GREEN SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER 3
Issued November 2017




Welcome Back

We hope you had a lovely October break and are ready for a busy and fun filled Christmas term. 

Community Café

The next Community café will be held by P3/4 on Friday 1st December. We look forward to seeing you there.

Rotary Shoe box collection

Thank you for all the donations towards the shoe boxes. We are still accepting donations to make up the boxes- 
TOYS:  matchbox type cars, small bouncy balls, yo-yos, dolls, action figures, colouring books, crayons, felt tip pens, notebooks, lego, skipping ropes, jigsaws, cards etc (no chocolate, sweets, war related toys or anything that requires batteries)

TEENAGER:  make-up, toiletries, sportswear, hats, gloves, deodorants, costume jewellery, socks, football memorabilia, writing materials etc

HOUSEHOLD:  Shampoo, soap, toothpaste, antiseptic cream, toothbrush etc (Household is for Families and Senior Citizens)
BABY:  Baby clothes, blanket, baby shampoo, baby wipes etc (For new mothers and babies up to 12 months).
The boxes will be collected from school the week commencing 13th November, could we please ask that any donations are sent to the school by Friday 10th November.  This will allow plenty of time for the children to make up various boxes for distribution.
Children in Need
This term we will be fundraising for Children in Need on Friday 17th November. On that day the children can pay £1 or make a donation to come to school wearing spots. They will also be able to pay 50p or make a donation to take part in fun activities (spot related) organised by the House and Vice captains. We look forward to a fun day and raising money for this popular charity.  If you have any old £1 coins lying about, then please give them to your child.  Although these are no longer legal tender, Children in Need can cash them in to change young lives.

Christmas Fayre

The Christmas fayre is on Friday 17th November 6.30pm-8.30pm. We look forward to seeing you there.

Christmas Party

The Christmas Party will take place in the school on Wednesday 20th December.  The children will have a break outside before having their lunch.  Once they come inside they will change into their party clothes, have their party lunch then it’s time for fun, games, dancing and a visit from a special guest!  P1-3 do not require to pay for the party lunch, P4-7 will be charged for a standard school lunch. 

Christmas Lunch

This year the school Christmas Lunch, for staff and pupils only, will take place on Wednesday 13th December.  Once again P1-3 do not require to pay for the Christmas lunch, whilst P4-7 will be charged for a standard school meal.  The Christmas menus will be:
Turkey & trimmings or cheese sandwich

Sticky Toffee Pudding & Custard or

Jelly and Ice Cream
Order forms will be sent home shortly and children will be asked to select their choice and return their order to the school kitchen in advance of the day so numbers can be catered for accordingly.  If your child does not wish to have a Christmas lunch they can bring their own packed lunch.

School Performances

The school performance this year is “Peter Pan”.  There will be 2 performances both on Thursday 14th December at 2pm and 6.30pm.  
Each family will be allocated 2 tickets, however additional tickets can be requested and these will be issued on a first come, first served basis after the closing date.  If you do not require your tickets please let us know as soon as possible so these can be reissued

End of Term Assembly
The End of Term Achievement Assembly will take place in church on Thursday 21st December at 2.30 pm.  Parents, grandparents etc are welcome to attend.  Children can be collected from church at 3.15 pm.
GLOW

In the event that the school has to close, we will provide work for children related to the work they would be doing in school.  This will be updated regularly on GLOW.  Each child will be issued with their GLOW username and password in due course. 
Calendar 2018
We are delighted to announce we are producing our very own Udny Green School 2018 calendar!  The featured images will contain the beautiful artwork of our pupils, compiled into a high quality professionally printed calendar.  A huge thank you to our main and monthly sponsors - without your help and support this would not be possible.

Calendars will hopefully be ready by early December and will be available at the fantastic price of just £5 each.   To help gauge the quantity to order, can you please email the school and let us know how many you would like to purchase.  


Adverse Weather
In the event that the school has to close due to adverse weather conditions, the school closures website will be updated accordingly.  Information can be found here:

http://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/closures
Alternatively you can telephone the School Information Line where the information will also be updated.  

· Dial Aberdeenshire Councils access number 0870 054 4999

· Now enter  022760 pin number

· You will now be taken to the Main Menu where you will be given 4 options.

· PRESS 1: to hear our schools message about the adverse weather
Christmas Holidays
School will close on Friday 22nd December at 3.15pm and re-open on Monday 8th January 2017 9am

Mrs Gibson

Head Teacher


Term 2 Calendar 

	Week Commencing
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	1

30/10
	
	
	
	
	

	2

6/11
	
	
	
	
	SSPCA

	3

13/11
	In service
	In service
	
	Rotary shoe box collection
	Christmas Fayre 6.30 -8.30pm

	4

20/11
	
	
	
	
	

	5

27/11
	
	
	
	P3/4 community café 2-3pm
	

	6

4/12
	
	
	
	
	

	7

11/12
	
	
	Christmas lunch


	‘Peter pan’ performances 2pm and 6.30pm
	

	8

18/12
	
	
	Christmas party PM
	Church service

2.30pm
	


